The France and Colonies Grroup

A Society of Collectors of French and French Colonial Stamps

Editor of
France and Colonies
Philatelist
Stephen G. Rich
P.O. Box B, Verona, New Jersey

Oct. 16 1957

Dear Jan:

Ogre are all the match boX labels I can locate. They were Mrs,
Rich's, and evidently mostly are South African in the late 1940's.,
My impression is that she had her sister in Cape Town get them

for her, probably with the intention of giving them to some of our
friends who were collecting them. ‘

It occurs to me that the stamp dealer, Howard J. Young, 280 Central
Ave,, Orange, N.J., who is an old and good friiend of mine, was
active in this field, and most likely these are the duplications
which ¥ps, Rich did not give to Howard, If you want to establish
contact with Howard, using me as introduction, that is all right

with me,

Sincerely




